
    

    

 

Water Primary School 
Food Tasting 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
There are parts of the curriculum which require children to cook and/or taste food. There are 
also other times when children eat food in school – school parties etc.  In order to keep your 
child safe, would you please sign and return the permission slip below. 
  
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Miss E McKay  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
Water Primary School 
Food Tasting in School 
  
 
 
I give / do not give (delete as appropriate) permission for my child  
 
Name of Child _______________________________________Class _______  
 
to taste assorted foods in school as part of the curriculum and extra-curriculum activities.  
 
Signature  _________________________________________  
 
Print Name _________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 
 
Date   __________________________ 
 


